ANRCETI extended term of investigating market demand for available radio spectrum resources

The National Regulatory Agency for Electronic Communications and Information Technology (ANRCETI) announces the extension of the term of investigating market demand for radio spectrum resources available for public electronic communications networks, announced on its website on August 21. September 28, 2018 is the deadline for notifying the regulator about the interest to participate (or not participate) in an eventual auction to for the allocation of those resources. 

ANRCETI decided to extend the term at the request of a provider of electronic communications networks and services.

ANRCETI requests respondents to specify detailed information and make relevant comments for each one of the frequency bands of their interest. After examining the information provided, ANRCETI will decide on timeframes and format of the auction. 
Interested stakeholders seeking to obtain the rights to use radio spectrum resources are invited to inform ANRCETI, in writing, to the postal address: 134 Stefan cel Mare bd., MD-2012, Chisinau, by fax: 022-222-885 or e-mail: office@anrceti.md. Phone: 022-251-330.

ANRCETI, September 14, 2018
